
August, 2022

Dear Incoming 5th Grade Parents/Guardians:

On Monday, August 22nd, we will hold our 5th Grade Orientation Program at
Mill Pond Elementary School in the gymnasium.  All incoming 5th grade students are
invited to attend orientation with their parents/guardians.  We look forward to sharing
valuable information about Mill Pond and the upcoming year that is intended to make
your child's transition into Mill Pond a smooth one.

The orientation program will be split into two sessions as follows:

★ Students with last names beginning with A-L  5:00 PM-6:00 PM
★ Students with last names beginning with M-Z 6:15 PM-7:15 PM

All students must be accompanied by a parent/guardian.

After a brief presentation in the Mill Pond's gymnasium, you and your child will
be invited to walk the building and become familiar with important locations.  The first
day of school for all students is Tuesday, September 6th.  Student schedules and room
placements will be sent home the week before school starts.

We look forward to seeing you on August 22nd.  If you have questions please call
the Mill Pond School at 609-971-2070 ext. 4002.  Enjoy the rest of your summer.

Kind Regards,

Mrs. Joanie Donohue
Principal


